winner 稳健医疗



Notification Letter

Dear Business Partner,

Our company keeps growing and developing with your attention and support. We are writing to inform you that we have moved to our new location due to the needs of the company's development.

Our new address is:

38th-43rd Floor, Building No.2, Huilong Business Center, Longhua District, Shenzhen, China 518131

Please change the information in your records and send all future communications, packages or documents to our new address.

Thank you again for your consistent support and concern, we will continue to provide you with professional services and maintain a mutually beneficial cooperation as always.

Yours sincerely, Winner Medical Co., Ltd. July 27, 2021